GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER & TECHNICAL EDUCATION
ITANAGAR

No. HTE-17/16/2024-HTE-BR-HTE Date: 10-01-2024

PUBLIC NOTICE

Application are being invited for providing one-time financial assistance to students

under “Commercial Pilot License Course (CPL)” course from the Institutions approved by the
Directorate General of Civil Aviation (DGCA), Govt. of India for the academic year 2024-25.

The Notification and guidelines and application form is available in DHTE Office and in

the official website i.e. www.apdhte.nic.in.

The eligible students willing to apply under the above scheme may submit the application

form (offline) at the office of DHTE, ESS Sector Itanagar (Stipend Branch) on or before 31%
Jan’ 2025. For any further information contact +91 6009924943 (m) helpline number during
office hour only for details.

The financial assistance will be provided as per the guidelines of the state Government.

Sd/-
(Dr. Milorai Modi)
Director
Higher and Technical Education
Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh

Itanagar
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The PPS to HCM Govt of Arunachal Pradesh, Itanagar for Information please

The P.S to Hon’ble Minister (Edu) Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh, [tanagar for Information
please.

The P.S to Commissioner (FP&I) Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh, Itanagar for Information
Please.

The PA to Commissioner (Education) Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh, Itanagar for

Information Please.
The Director IPR, Govt of Arunachal Pradesh, Naharlagun for Information with request

to publish in the local dailies.
Office/spare copy.

Higher and Technical Education
Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh
Itanagar



